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Comments: This proposal is dissappointing to me. As a long-time Dolores resident, I use Sage Hen quite often

for its accessibility into a non-motorized area in the lower elevation of our region. Letting motorized vehicles in

there will, in my opinion, be a large mistake. It was closed years ago because of its ease of access and therefore

it's degradation. Is it not clear that this will happen again? It will. There goes another area of our county to the

masses of people who don't pay attention to their surroundings. Bring in the Bud Light cans!


